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This weekend we are proud to announce, 
 the Kick-off and Recruitment for volunteers for the  
òOur Church, Our School, Our Futureó Campaign.   

 
 

We are looking for volunteers within our parish community  
 to help out with the campaign to assist with phone calls,  

 receptions, mailings and follow-up!   
 
 
 
 
 

If you are interested in assisting us with your time and talents,  
please fill out the information form that is inside this bulletin. 

 
You can also login to our website: www.sttheresa.cc,  

click on the òGivingó button on the top green navigation bar, 

 and select òCapital Campaign Volunteer Sign-Upó. 
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CAPITAL CAMPAIGN  
FORMALLY BEGINS!  

 
St. Theresa Catholic Church and School is proud to announce the inauguration of the 
Our Church, Our School, Our Future Capital Campaign. This campaign will raise 

funds needed to proceed with the Parish and School Renovation and Expansion Project.  

 
Over the next couple of months, you will receive information about the 
campaign from the pulpit, through the mail, in the bulletin, at campaign 
receptions (see details below) and from your fellow parishioners and 
school families. We ask that everyone give their fullest attention and  
cooperation to the efforts of the campaign. 
 
During this campaign, all parishioners and school families will be asked  
to offer their true sacrificial gifts of stewardship and prayer in order  
to ensure our success. 
 

All Parishioners and School  
Families Will be Invited to a  

Campaign Reception 
In the coming weeks, all families of the St Theresa Catholic  
Community will receive an invitation to attend one of a series of 
campaign receptions. At these receptions, Fr. Phil, Melissa Ilski and 
members of the Campaign Committee will be on hand to discuss 
the various needs of our parish and how we, as a Catholic family, 
will address these needs. This is your opportunity to learn firsthand  
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about the campaign, ask questions, receive your campaign materials 
and meet with your other St. Theresa families.  
 
Because this is an important time in the life of our parish and 
school community and we have new information to share, we  
ask that all members take the time to attend a reception. Invitations 
will continue to be mailed over the coming weeks.  
Please RSVP as soon as possible so that we can plan for your  
attendance. We hope to see you there! 

This is Recruitment Weekend! 
 

As explained during Mass today, this weekend is: 
 Volunteer Recruitment Weekend for: 

 Our Church, Our School, Our Future Capital Campaign.  
Over the coming months, we will be reaching out to every parish 

and school family to spread the word about the campaign.   

 

We need your time and talent in order to be successful! 

 

With a community the size of ours, we need many  
volunteers to assist with phone calls, receptions, visiting fellow  

parishioners, and preparing mailings.  
The more people we have involved, the easier our task will be! 

If you have any questions, please contact the campaign office at 
713-869-3783 or at ourfuture@sttheresa.cc 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

January 15th after the 10 am Mass  
for a reception in their honor.  

 
May God continue to guide and bless them!  

 

 

Congratulations to Dwight Coles on his  
ordination as a Permanent Deacon   

Saturday, Jan. 14th . 

 
We also congratulate his wife Anne, on the  

completion of her Master of Arts degree  
in Pastoral Studies.   



St. Theresa Choir  
A New Year, a new resolution! Join the St. Theresa Choir!  

We meet on Wednesday evenings from 7:30-9pm.  

No experience is necessary, just a love of singing!  

St. Theresa Childrenõs Choir 
Our St. Theresa Children's Choir is looking for new recruits!  

Any child aged 6+ is welcome! This semester our  
Children's Choir will be singing for Sunday morning Masses  

as well as a few Saturday evening Masses!  

Coro Hispano 
El Coro Hispano canta durante la misa de la 11:30am.  

No se requiere experiencia, solamente un gran amor por el canto!  
Los ensayos se llevan a cada Martes a las 6pm en la Iglesia.  

Para mas informacion, David San Miguel, maestro de musica, 

d.sanmiguel@sttheresa.cc. 

If you are interested in joining or for more information, please contact  
David San Miguel, Director of Music: d.sanmiguel@sttheresa.cc. 

Womenõs ClubñFirst Meeting of the Year!  
 

 
 
 
 

Thursday, January 12 at 6:30 pm in the Fellowship Hall.  

 

Young Catholic Professionals  
2017 New Yearõs Resolution Commitment Club 

 
What:    A group to hold each other accountable and share tips, 
 trials, and triumphs over their goals for the New Year . 
 
Where:  Saint Anneõs Catholic Church - in the Saint Joseph room 
 
Who:  Any Catholic Young professional in their 20õs or 30õs 
 
When:  January 11th 7:30 to 9:00pm 
 

For more info contact:  
Eric Davis at 1eric.davis@gmail.com 

Join the Choir! 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Duval & Isabel Ruiz would like to encourage and invite all family and friends 
to join Team St. Theresa. They will be offering training/coaching free to all 
in preparation for the Steps for Students. All are welcome, please join them 
this Saturday Jan. 14th at 8 am in front of the church ready to walk/run or 

volunteer. Please contact them with any questions or to register.  
 

Head Coach: Duval Ruiz, 713-417-8919 or Duvalruiz@gmail.com  
Coach Assist: Isabel Ruiz, 281-899-9901  or Isabellagloria79@gmail.com 

 
 

Steps for Students takes place February 18! 
Registration: $15 -Includes Timing Chip- ($25 after Feb. 1)  

 Register at www.steps4students.org .  
 

For more information or if you have any questions contact:  
Enrique Benitez @ e.benitez@sttheresa.cc.  

Dear Parishioners and Friends, we need your help to gather  
auction items for our Gala. Weõre looking for unique experiences, 
weekend stays, trips, events or sports memorabilia and tickets, 
dining experiences and restaurant gift cards, jewelry and more.  

 

Please contact Enrique Benitez for more information.  
Help us make this event a big success!  

Volunteer opportunities to help are still open.  
 

Visit www.sttheresa. cc to reserve your seats!  
Use the promo code: TENOFF 

10% discount valid on table purchases only 

Valid until February 10, 2017   

tel:713-417-8919
mailto:Duvalruiz@gmail.com
tel:281-899-9901
mailto:Isabellagloria79@gmail.com
file:///C:/Users/e.benitez/Desktop/Development%20Update/www.steps4students.org
mailto:e.benitez@stttheresa.cc


 
 
 
Iƻǳǎǘƻƴ tƻƭƛŎŜ 
CƻǊ 9ƳŜǊƎŜƴŎȅκ[ƛŦŜ ¢ƘǊŜŀǘŜƴƛƴƎ /ŀƭƭǎΥ 
фмм 
bƻƴ-9ƳŜǊƎŜƴŎȅ /ŀƭƭǎΥ тмо- ууп-омом 
ǿǿǿΦƘƻǳǎǘƻƴǇƻƭƛŎŜΦƻǊƎ 

 

5ƻƳŜǎǝŎ ±ƛƻƭŜƴŎŜ 
¢ƘŜ .ǊƛŘƎŜ hǾŜǊ ¢ǊƻǳōƭŜŘ ²ŀǘŜǊǎ 
нп IƻǳǊ IƻǘƭƛƴŜΥ тмо-пто-нулм 
ǿǿǿΦǘƘŜōǊƛŘƎŜƻǾŜǊǘǊƻǳōƭŜŘǿŀǘŜǊǎΦƻǊƎ 

 

bŀǊŎƻǝŎǎ !ƴƻƴȅƳƻǳǎ όb!ύ 
тмо-ссмςпнлл 
ǿǿǿΦƴŀΦƻǊƎ 

 

{ŜȄ !ŘŘƛŎǘǎ !ƴƻƴȅƳƻǳǎ ό{!!ύ 
тмо- плр-ммпн 
ǿǿǿΦƘƻǳǎǘƻƴǎŀŀΦƻǊƎ 

 
 

 
/ƻǳƴǎŜƭƛƴƎ όDǊƛŜŦΣ CŀƳƛƭȅΣ ŜǘŎΦύ 
/ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ /ƘŀǊƛǝŜǎΥ  
тмо-рнс-псмм 
ǿǿǿΦŎŀǘƘƻƭƛŎŎƘŀǊƛǝŜǎΦƻǊƎ 

 

CŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ƻŦ !ŘŘƛŎǘǎ 
!ƭ-!ƴƻƴ CŀƳƛƭȅ DǊƻǳǇǎ 
тмо-суо-тннт 
ǿǿǿΦŀƭ-ŀƴƻƴΦŀƭŀǘŜŜƴΦƻǊƎ 

 

!ƭŎƻƘƻƭƛŎǎ !ƴƻƴȅƳƻǳǎ ό!!ύ 
тмо-сус-солл 
ǿǿǿΦŀŀΦƻǊƎ 

 

hǾŜǊŜŀǘŜǊǎ !ƴƻƴȅƳƻǳǎ όh!ύ  
тмо-фто-ссоо 
ǿǿǿΦƻŀƘƻǳǎǘƻƴΦƻǊƎ  

IŜƭǇŦǳƭ bǳƳōŜǊǎ 


